
 
East Lake Middle School 

Summer Reading Assignment 
2024-2025 

 
In the ELA department at ELMS, we want to ensure students’ success with 
reading when they return to school in August.  Therefore, we have 
assigned a book for incoming students to read.  The book should be read 
by Monday, August 26th.  Students will be completing an in-class project 
on the reading book, which their teachers will discuss with classes when 
we return to school. 
 
Incoming 6th graders coming from a Pinellas County elementary school 
received the book at their moving up ceremony: Explorer Academy The 
Nebula Secret.  This can be read for their summer reading homework, or 
students can choose a book from the Sunshine State Winners; please see 
the image below of the book choices and use the following link for more 
Sunshine State information. 
https://www.floridamediaed.org/ssyra.html 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ELMS ELA Department 
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